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La Jolla Shores Planned District Advisory Board June 21, 2023 Meeting 
– ADJOURNED

The La Jolla Shores Planned District Advisory Board meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 21, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. has been adjourned. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting will be held on July 19, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. 

For further information please contact Marlon I. Pangilinan, Interim Program 
Coordinator, Planning Department at MPangilinan@sandiego.gov or (619) 235-5293. 
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